

January 20, 2020

Knight of Columbus Holy Cross 616 South Cherry St. Kernersville, NC27284

Dear Friends,

On behalf of Next Step Ministries, we would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$400.00. Our mission to provide refuge, advocacy, and education to survivors of domestic violence and the broader community comes at a cost and we appreciate your support in our mission.

Next Step Ministries is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, EIN 56-2074800. Your donation is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by the law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation.

Below is the breakdown of your total contribution for the year:

12/31/2019 \$400.00

You helped change the lives of 54 adults and 38 children whom we housed, clothed, fed, and advocated for. We also answered over 2,000 calls on our 24 Hour Crisis Line, and provided advocacy for victims who did not need emergency housing.

Please give me a call at 336-413-7054 if you have questions regarding your contribution. To learn more about our programs and the work we do, go to www.nextstepdv.org.

Sincerely,

Teresa Bodford Business Manager businessmanager@nextstepdv.org Patty Sorrells
Executive Director
executivedirector@nextstepdv.org